
 
 
  

Parents are not permitted to park in either 
of the staff car parks between the times of 

7.55am and 9.10am or 3.10pm and 3.45pm. 
 

Both of these car parks are at the front of 
the school. 

 
This is due to the number of people entering 
and leaving the site at these times on foot. 

 
 


